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Tuesday 3rd October 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Please find attached a lunch menu for Autumn 2 (w/c 30.10.23-15.12.23). 
 
From Tuesday 31st October we will be moving to parents ordering school dinners online for every class from 
Nursery to Year 6.  By ordering online and in advance we will be able to reduce food waste and prevent further 
immediate price rises. 
 
The School Office has sent out letters to those parents who do not currently have a Scopay account set up for 
their child.  This process will need to be completed before you can order school meals online. 
 
In order for the school to be in a position to go live with this from Tuesday 31st October, we would ask all parents 
to log into their child’s account and place an order for the following weeks (3 weeks as a minimum):- 
 
w/c 30.10.23 
w/c 06.11.23 
w/c 13.11.23 
 
The menu attached goes up to the end of term, Friday 15th December, therefore if you prefer, you may order for 
the whole half term. 
 
Attached is a Guide for Parents for ordering meals on Scopay.  Alternatively, you may view the below video:- 
 
https://scopay.atlassian.net/wiki/spaces/SCOPAY/pages/32243727/SCO+Mobile+App+Video+Help 

When ordering, you will be required to ‘add one option for every day your child is at school’.  The options 

included are; Meat Meal, Vegetarian Meal, Jacket Potato or Packed Lunch.  

 

If you need any help with the above, the School Office will be happy to help you with this process. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Nick Usher 

Headteacher 
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